COUNTY OF PASsAIC

WEATHERIZATION & HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

Passaic County’s LIHEAP program ends on June 30, 2021, so eligible Passaic County residents are encouraged
to apply now. If you are already receiving LIHEAP benefits and have a balance of at least $300 or a shut off
notice, you can request Emergency Assistance by providing us a copy of all pages of your current utility bill.

While we remain closed to the public due to the Covid pandemic, you can contact the Passaic County Home
Energy Office by phone, email, fax, mail and document drop-off at all 3 of our office locations.

We look forward to assisting you.

Thank you,

Passaic County Division of Weatherization and Home Energy



